
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

February 4, 2019 

 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club was held 
Monday, February 4, 2019 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse.  President Joyce Frey called the 
meeting to order at 12:00 pm.  New members and first time attendees were asked to introduce 
themselves sharing from where they moved and where they live in Robson Ranch.  Those 
celebrating February birthdays were recognized as well. 

President Frey provided the following committee updates: 

Membership   388 memberships have been paid for 2019.  There will be a new member coffee 
on Wednesday, February 20 at 10:00 am.  Go to the website or contact Cheryl Fisher for 
additional information. 

Treasurer Charity Income  7,920 

  Carry Over   2,500 

  Operating Funds (Dues) 4,620 

Service   Donations today for Friends of the Family totaled $625.   

Hospitality   Thanks to all of today’s volunteers:  Greeters Angela Waters, Barbara Cooper, 
Melodye Rogers, BJ Watson, Jan Utzman, Sharon Heidebrecht, Nancy Myers, Geraldine Gawle, 
and Sharon Foy.  Table Decorators Sue Rompf, Judi Fiegelman, Debbie Haik, Kris Tarczon, Dicki 
Sizemore, Kathy Angelotti, Melodye Rogers, Carole Gardner, Donna Chabot, and Megan 
Wiegand.  

Luncheon Coordinator   Remember the cut off deadline is Tuesday noon before the luncheon.  
A request was made that members be considerate of the luncheon coordinator’s time and 
refrain from contacting her by phone and visiting her house after this deadline.   

A trial run of pay three months in advance is being tried.  See LaDonna Womoschel at the 
electronics table to see how it works. 

The vegetarian luncheon options have changed to Avocado San Jose Salad, Veggie Club Wrap 
and Black Bean Burger.  

Thanks to today’s help at the check-in tables:  Maggie White, Sandy Conwell, Linda Zimm, Diane 
Eoff, Susan Luedure, Carol Johnston, and Kathy Todd. 

Sunshine   Look for the pink sheet on your table to request a card be sent to anyone needing a 
little cheering up.  If anyone has cards to donate, please contact Joyce Ambre. 



Ways and Means   Sandy Conwell provided an update on the first fundraiser of the year which 
will be a Home and Garden Show on March 30 in the Robson Ranch Clubhouse.  Justin Ace 
Hardware has donated a Traeger Bronson 20 Pellet Grill as a raffle prize.  Sixty vendors 
including 28 returning vendors have committed. A sign-up sheet to volunteer for the event is on 
every table.  Volunteers will be needed on the set-up date of March 29 and the day of the event 
March 30.  Be sure to note which date you prefer.  

Welcome   The first social will be held on February 13 at 3:00 to 5:00 pm. 

Special Projects   There will be four day trips in 2019:  Dallas Arboretum in the spring and lunch, 
Endangered ARK Foundation (Hugo) – Circus City and Lunch (April 25), Decorator Warehouse 
(Arlington) and tea room lunch (October 3), George W. Bush Presidential Center (Dallas) and 
lunch (December 5). 

Our Website   Check out our website at rrwomensclub.org for everything you have ever wanted 
to know regarding our club. 

Programs   Twelve models are needed for the April 1 program “Kaleidoscope of Kolor” by Le 
Fashion Coach. See Rebecca Bafford to volunteer. 

Boxed Lunch Drawing   A new procedure was introduced at this luncheon. Meals for which the 
club had paid, but were not served because members failed to attend the luncheon, will be 
given to attendees selected by random drawing.    

(Break for lunch) 

Programs   Chair Rebecca Bafford announced that the March Program will be Brad Ackland.  
Lunch will include a taco bar, rice and beans, and chocolate lava cake. 

Rick Morrill entertained everyone with his magic tricks interspersed with comical remarks. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:00 pm. 

       Submitted by 

       Peggy Backes 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


